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Dyess Airman Sought by Police Identified 
 
ABILENE, TX – The identity of the Dyess Airman who assaulted Dyess personnel on 
Wednesday, April 22, before fleeing and eluding police has been identified. Police are 
still looking for 37-year-old Dyess Airman, Erland Injerd. He continues to be a possible 
threat to Dyess personnel. If you have information on Injerd, you are urged to contact 
Abilene Police, (325) 673-8331. 
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